
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the LA-San Gabriel Mountains Urban Shuttle System in fiscal year 

2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Nature for All, located at: 

 

201 W. Garvey Avenue 

Suite 102-503 

Monterey Park, CA 91754 

 

The funding would be used to establish equitable public transit routes into the Angeles National 

Forest and San Gabriel Mountains National Monument, providing access and environmental 

justice for diverse, underserved communities across the Los Angeles basin. The funding will 

include design and construction of five shuttle stops and a one-month pilot weekend shuttle 

service operation, with workforce stipends for naturalist staff and visitor services technicians 

recruited from the local community to provide visitor interpretation and stewardship education.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


